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Rainhouse Receives $750,000
Grant from CICE
On June 8, 2023, Rainhouse Manufacturing Canada Ltd.
was selected as a funding recipient from the B.C. Centre
for Innovation and Clean Energy (CICE)'s 2023 Open Call
for Innovation. We are proud to receive a $750K grant
from CICE, which will support our Battery Energy Storage
System (BESS) project.
This grant will enable us to advance our demonstration
of an innovative energy storage solution that tackles a
crucial challenge faced by remote communities:
intermittent access to affordable energy. 

"With CICE's support, we
will mature our technology
and unique business model

for full commercial
deployment and ready it for
scale-up. Our mission is to

make Canada self-reliant in
meeting our climate

mandate and become a
sizeable player in this

emerging market."
 

- RAY BROUGHAM, 

CEO and founder of Rainhouse

Manufacturing Canada Ltd. 

We extend our heartfelt thanks to CICE for their support
and recognition of our efforts. Rainhouse is honoured to
be part of the clean energy movement and excited about
the positive impact we can create together.


